

Board of Directors

President

Additional Special Events Permit Request for The Community House 2026

Dick Bourdow

June 16, 2025

Vice President

Sarah Jacobson

Treasurer

City of Sanibel

Richard Roberts

Attn: City Council

Secretary Melissa Lehman 800 Dunlap Road

Sanibel, FL 33957

Board Members

Fred Bondurant

Bob Brooks Carmella Cioffi

Jim McCallion

Nancy McDole

Don McDonald

Mark Reiner

Josh Stewart

Valerie Tutor

Kirk Whalen

Pete Wiese

Exec. Director

Emily Ankerson

Dear Sanibel City Council,

This letter will begin the process of our annual request for additional special events permits. Given the calendar for this upcoming season, we do not anticipate the need to increase that request from prior years. Therefore, our request for sixty (60) special events permits for the 2026 season remains the same. We kindly request to be placed on the upcoming City Council agenda.

Thank you for your consideration in association with this request. Please feel free to contact us with any additional questions or concerns.

Warm Regards,

= Van Olst Kristin Van Olst

Director of Engagement